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October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Year 8 Normandy Trip 2024 

We are now at the next payment point for the Year 8 Normandy trip next year.  

As stated previously, the total cost of the trip is £445.00.  Thank you for your non-refundable 
deposit of £100.00 to secure your child’s place on the trip.  A second non-refundable deposit 
of £200.00 is payable by 30 October 2023, the third non-refundable deposit of £100.00 is 
payable by 30 November 2023 and the final balance of £45.00 is due by 29 February 2024.  
We have opened up the whole amount on ParentPay as some parents have requested being 
able to pay in full. 

We will send out reminders for each up and coming payment window.  

Please note, you are at risk of losing your place if you fall behind with payments.  Should you 
miss a deadline your child’s place could be allocated to a pupil on the reserve list without 
further contact.  Therefore, should you have any concerns relating to payments please ensure 
you liaise immediately with the school if you need to.  If you have any queries using ParentPay, 
please contact the Business Team at the school for advice.  

Comprehensive travel insurance is included for all members of the party by Equity as part of 
the Normandy trip package. If you have any further questions regarding the insurance, please 
do contact us. The insurance policy can be viewed via the link provided below: 
https://www.equity.co.uk/school-trips/insurance-policies/ 

We would however always recommend checking that this is adequate and discussing with your 
own insurers to check if any further insurance is recommended on top of this group policy. 

The Humanities department will be giving further details and an opportunity for you to ask 
questions at the Normandy trip meeting for parents and pupils in the new year.  If you have 
any other queries beforehand, please do not hesitate to contact richard.sage@selwood-
academy.co.uk  

Yours sincerely 
 
Mr R Sage 
Head of Humanities Faculty 
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